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March 14, 2022 
 
 
RE: Long Pond Road and Mitchell Road Pavement Resurfacing 
 Monroe County Highway Preventive Maintenance Project #9   
 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Beginning on, or around, Monday, April 18th, Keeler Construction, a contractor for the 
Monroe County DOT, is scheduled to begin work on Long Pond Road (including Mitchell 
Road) between Ridgeway Avenue and Janes Road. Work will include: repair and cleaning 
of portions of the storm sewer system, upgrade of sidewalk ramps, repairs to existing 
curbing, milling and resurfacing of the top layer of asphalt, and installation of new 
pavement markings.  
 
During construction, two-way traffic will be maintained with daily lane closures as needed. 
Flaggers will be utilized, at times, to guide traffic around the work areas. Continuous 
access to driveways and side streets will be maintained, except when work is occurring 
directly in front of these access points. In these instances, there may be a brief delay until 
flaggers indicate that it is safe to cross the work zone.   
 
The work is expected to be completed by mid-to-late October. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this work may cause, and ask for your patience during the project. If any 
questions or concerns arise during construction, please contact the project field office at 
585-454-9641, or e-mail the County project manager at davidkubiak@monroecounty.gov.  
 
Project updates will be posted regularly at: www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Kubiak, P.E. 
Transportation Project Manager 


